ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES
TUESDAY, JUNE 24, 2014
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Commissioner Adams reported that the building to house County records at the Road and Bridge
Department was done. Shelving is currently being constructed then areas will be sectioned off
for each elected official to store records. The building has no climate control at this time. If there
are any concerns regarding the long term condition of County records due to the building not
having climate control, the elected officials need to express it now. Fire protection for the
building was discussed. Commissioner Adams said there wasn’t any internal fire protection at
this time.

He also informed everyone that the bridge on Laurel Lane was being replaced and MoDOT had
agreed to open access to the normally closed road to accommodate three residential sites; the
Commission had a visit from MODOT this morning to discuss adding project(s) to the Northeast
District that could be funded if Constitutional Amendment 7 passes on August 5 to access a
Statewide sales tax for 10 years; there have been several good comments about the new
Supervisor for the Road and Bridge Department, Isaiah Curtis; and the County’s health insurance
provided a shingles vaccine free (without an office co-pay) as it was considered preventative
care.

The meeting ended at approximately 12:00 p.m.
The Commission spent the rest of the day attending to County business.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on June 24, 2014.
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